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In concluding, I should like on behalf of the Canadian 

Delegation to commend the Secretary-General for the report which he has 

submitted on World Refugee Year, We appreciate that World Refugee Year 

has added to the already heavy burden of his Office. His report leads me to 

believe that he has gladly taken on these additional activities in the 

great humanitarian spirit which has always animated him in the past. For 

this, we warmly thank him.
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